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 Dear VFA Providers, 

Pending VFA orders are paused: Due to the increases in orders by VFA providers and LHDs, 
we have depleted our limited 317-budget for the rest of the 2022 Federal Fiscal Year (FFY). 
As a result, we are not able to process VFA orders that are currently pending at this time.  

CDPH is continuing to work with CDC to obtain any additional 317 redistribution funds. 
Orders that are currently pending will be processed once additional funding is made 
available. We expect to open the next VFA ordering period by the start of the new FFY in 
October, or sooner if additional 317-funds are received from 
CDC.                                                                                                                                            
                                           

If you have any other questions regarding 317-funded vaccine, you can reach out 
to my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov. 
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